

Thursday, 10 September 2015
Belgrade
Dear Professor Dr Nikolić,
Please find enclosed the manuscript entitled:

“LC/DAD determination of biogenic amines in serum of patients with diabetes mellitus, chronic urticaria or Hashimoto's thyroiditis”
that we would like to publish as an original scientific paper in the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society.
If there is anything we should do in connection to our manuscript, please, let us know at your earliest convenience.
The article is original, has been written by the stated authors and has not been published elsewhere; is currently not being considered for publication by any other journal and will not be submitted for such a review while under review by the Journal of the Serbian Chemical Society; the manuscript contains no libellous or other unlawful statements and does not contain any materials that violate any personal or proprietary rights of any other person or entity.
With best regards,

Dr Nebojša Pantelić
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